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I support this bill. I believe that stopping the use of diesel fuel will cause harm to this 

state and further increase the cost of goods to hard working Oregonians. I know 

many people that drive diesel trucks that also would support this bill. Changing to 

EVs is unsustainable at best and actually is worse for the environment with the 

batteries that can’t be disposed of and cause more damage to the roads, not to 

mention the drain to the electric grid if all vehicles are EVs and the child labor used to 

make EV batteries.  


